
 

  

 

 
Temporary road closures on Charles Street, between Thornridge Drive and Arnold Avenue 
 
Charles Street, between Thornridge Drive and Arnold Avenue, will be closed on Thursday, Oct. 9 
from 7 a.m. to Friday, Oct. 10 at 5 p.m. to rehabilitate an existing driveway culvert.  
 
Signage will be in place to guide travellers, and access to homes and businesses will be 
maintained.  
 

 
 
For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281 or service@vaughan.ca. 
After hours, please call the dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0.  
 


